Subscribe Share ▼ Past Issues Translate ▼

Voir ce courriel dans votre navigateur

RS



NEWSLETTER JANUARY 2016

After a well deserve vacation the club will be open from Thursday to Sunday starting January 21st! We look forward to seeing you!



NEW WINTER SHOOTING STATIONS

To provide a better variety of shooting options we have built 2 double size shooting stations that are enclosed to insure your comfort. Closed on all 4 sides with the exception of the space provided for the shooter, you will enjoy the protection from the wind and heat from the sun. At these stations you will have your choice of 8 launchers each with a unique presentation. Come and try it. You wont be disappointed!



WAIT THERES MORE

All winter will also have the front sporting clays course and 3 skeets open. Don't forget our new heated five-stand and of course the simulator for fun in a ultra comfortabgle setting.









NOW OPEN FROM THURSDAY TO SUNDAY

Reserve your spaces! 450-247-2882

THURSDAY EVENING: TAPAS!

How about a nice 5@7 next



Thurday? Remember, we offer 1 free cocktail for the ladies:)



CLUB DE LA ROUE DU ROY

Roue du Roy 882 chemin Quest Hemmingford, Qc J0L 1H0 Canada

SUIVEZ-NOUS!



Copyright © 2016 Roue du Roy, Tous droits réservés.

<u>Désinscription</u> <u>Préférences</u> <u>Lire l'infolettre en ligne »</u>

